
 

 
 

Integrating Behavioral Health into Primary Care 

Friday ● May 1, 2015 ● 10:00AM – 4:00PM  

Agenda 

Joseph B. Martin Conference Center 

Harvard Medical School 

77 Avenue Louis Pasteur ● Boston, MA 02115 

 

Time Activity 

9:30AM – 10:00AM   Registration  

10:00AM – 10:15AM  Meeting convened and opening remarks 

10:15AM – 11:30AM  Presentation of the Evidence:  

 Jeffrey Tice, MD, Associate Professor, UCSF School of 

Medicine  

 Daniel Ollendorf, PhD, Chief Review Officer,  Institute 

for Clinical and Economic Review  

 Sarah Jane Reed, MSc, Institute for Clinical and 

Economic Review 

 CEPAC Q&A with clinical experts  

11:30AM – 12:00PM  Public Comments and Discussion:  

Members of the public pre-registered to deliver oral remarks 

12:00PM – 12:30PM   Break for Lunch 

12:30PM – 2:00PM  CEPAC Deliberation and Votes:  

ICER staff, clinical experts, and a patient representative will be 
available for questions from the Council during deliberation. 

2:00PM – 3:50PM   Policy Roundtable:  

Consideration by CEPAC and Roundtable of Best Practice 

Recommendations  

3:50PM – 4:00PM   Meeting Adjourned  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

CEPAC Members Policy Roundtable Participants  
Robert H. Aseltine, Jr., PhD 
Professor, Division of Behavioral Sciences and Community Health,  
University of Connecticut Health Center 
Deputy Director, Center for Public Health and Health Policy 
Director, Institute for Public Health Research, University of 
Connecticut 

Stephanie Jordan-Brown 
Vice President, Transformation & Integration 
Massachusetts Behavioral Health Partnership 
 

Stacey L. Brown, PhD 
Director, Community-based Education 
Assistant Professor, Community Medicine 
University of Connecticut School of Medicine   

Nelly Burdette, PsyD  
MHI Faculty Advisor, HMS Center for Primary Care 
Director, Integrated Behavioral Health, Providence Community 
Health Centers 
Faculty, Alpert Brown Medical School, University of Massachusetts 
Medical School Center for Integrated Primary Care 
Consultant, CSI-RI, Chronic Care Sustainability Initiative Rhode 
Island 

Teresa Fama, MD, MS 
Physician, Central Vermont Rheumatology 

Ken Duckworth, MD 
Medical Director, Behavioral Health, Blue Cross Blue Shield of 
Massachusetts 
Medical Director, NAMI 

Austin Frakt, PhD 
Health Economist, VA Boston Healthcare System  
Associate Professor, Boston University School of Public Health 
Associate Professor, Boston University School of Medicine 

Parinda Khatri, PhD 
Chief Clinical Officer,  Cherokee Health Systems 

Claudia B. Gruss, MD, FACP, FACG, CNSC (Chair) 
Physician, ProHealth Physicians 

Neil Korsen, MD, MSc 
Medical Director, MaineHealth Behavioral Health Integration 
Physician, MaineHealth 

Claudio Gualtieri, JD 
Associate State Director of Advocacy 
Connecticut AARP  

Tom Simpatico, MD 
Chief Medical Officer, Vermont Department of Health Access 

Felix Hernandez, MD, MMM 
Medical Director, Surgical Services 
Medical Director, Undergraduate Medical Education 
Eastern Maine Medical Center 

 

Christopher Jones, PhD 
Assistant Professor, Department of Surgery 
Director, Global Health Economics Unit, 
Center for Clinical and Translational Science, 
University of Vermont College of Medicine 

 

Toni Kaeding, MS, RN 
Special Projects, Green Mountain Care Board 

 

Eleftherios Mylonakis, MD, PhD 
Chief of Infectious Diseases at Rhode Island Hospital and the 
Miriam Hospital  

 

Stephen Kogut, PhD, MBA, RPh 
Associate Professor, University of Rhode Island College of Pharmacy 

 

Julie Rothstein Rosenbaum, MD** 
Associate Professor, Yale School of Medicine  

 

Cynthia N. Rosenberg, MD (ex-officio) 
Senior Medical Director, Harvard Pilgrim Health Care 

 

Jeanne Ryer, MS 
Director, New Hampshire Citizens Health Initiative 

 

Keith A. Stahl, MD 
Physician and Medical Director, Catholic Medical Center 

 

Mitchell Stein, MBA (Chair) 
Independent Health Care Consultant  

 

Jason Wasfy, MD, MPhil 
Assistant in Medicine (Cardiology) at Mass General Hospital 

 

Rob Zavoski, MD, MPH (ex-officio) 
Medical Director, Connecticut Department of Social Services 

 

 


